
COLORADO - SOUTH METRO FOP LODGE 47 

PO BOX 3344  -  Parker, CO 80134   ~  720.422.4747  ~ 

November 8, 2023 

Dear Priscilla Rahn, 

I am pleased to inform you that our lodge has voted to endorse your candidacy for 

Douglas County Commissioner in the 2024 election. 

The Fraternal Order of Police South Metro Lodge 47 members are comprised of law 

enforcement officers from the Douglas County Sheriff’s Office, the 18th Judicial 

District Attorney’s Office, the Parker Police Department, and the Colorado Bureau of 

Investigation. 

Your experience in both the private and public sector, commitment to the community, 

and knowledge of public safety issues were key factors in making our decision. 

Additionally, you have a proven record of leadership as well as a vision to keep 

Douglas County a safe and thriving community. You have expressed strong support 

for law enforcement and a thorough understanding of what we need to do our jobs. 

Electing the right person to serve as Douglas County Commissioner is a big 

responsibility, one that is important to the citizens of Douglas County. The Fraternal 

Order of Police South Metro Lodge 47 believes you are that person. We strongly 

encourage the citizens of Douglas County to elect Priscilla Rahn as their next 

Commissioner. 

We authorize the use of our endorsement in your campaign. 

Sincerely, 

Tim Klisnick  

President 

Fraternal Order of Police South Metro Lodge 47 


